
 

 

Message from NLTA President Dean Ingram  

https://youtu.be/3-ejlsRFXqM 

As we all work through the challenges that COVID 19 has created, it is appropriate to extend thanks and 
gratitude to all who are doing what is needed to keep our province moving.  Our essential workers – 
those in all levels of health care, law enforcement, utility workers, our grocery and convenience store 
workers, public servants, and our educators, among many others, are doing everything that can be done 
to ensure that we move forward.   

Our educators are tasked with maintaining a continuity of learning and are as well trained and qualified 
as you will find anywhere!  For the next little while learning will look different for some grade levels and 
classes, different communities and home settings.  The professionalism and expertise of our teachers 
will ensure that students are provided the opportunity to continue their learning and be prepared for 
their post COVID futures! The understanding of the need for flexibility and patience is critically 
important at this time. 

https://youtu.be/3-ejlsRFXqM 

 


